
 

 

     MEMORANDUM – 2022-023 

 

To  : All  

 

Subject  : CMIC Website Maintenance 

 

Date  : 06 December 2022 

 
 
 

On Wednesday, 07 December 2022 from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM, the Capital Markets Integrity 

Corporation (CMIC) website will be undergoing system maintenance. Some features of the website 

will be inaccessible at this time. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for 

your patience as we work to enhance our system. 

 

For information and guidance. 

 

      (original signed) 

    DAISY P. ARCE                      

    President 
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